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(D2 Nisgala Lisims Government

IMPORTANT NOTICE
regarding the
2023 PROPERTY TAX NOTICES

It has come to our attention that there was a glitch in our Property Tax
Program and the Notices that were recently sent out for:

PO Box 231/ 2000 Lisims Dr
New Aiyansh BC / Canada vo) 140

NISGAANATION.CA

Jurisdiction — 410 Gitlaxt’aamiks
Jurisdiction — 414 Gitwinksihlkw
Jurisdiction — 415 Laxgalts’ap

Are not correct. Please disregard the Notices you received in the mail
recently. Revised Notices will be sent out by the end of this week, May
19, 2023 or early next week, May 23, 2023.

Tax payers that have already made payment or applied for their Grants
will be contacted.

We apologize for the inconvenience.

Bridget Birakowski
Property Tax Support
NISGA’A LISIMS GOVERNMENT
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